Portland Water District

Frow Sesacno Lave To Casco Bav

March 24, 2009

Planning / Design Associates
9 Alexander Drive
Windham, ME, 04062

Attn:  Fred Panico
Re: 72 Walnut Street, Portland
Ability to serve with PWD water

Dear Mr. Panico:

This letter is to.confirm that there should be an adeguate supply of clean and healthful water to
serve the needs of the proposed 4 bedroom duplex located at 72 Walnut Street in Portland.
According to District records, there is a 20" cast iron water main on the nosth side of the street as
well as a hydrant located 135 ft from the site.

The current data from the nearest hydrant indicates there should be adequate capacity of water to
serve the domestic water needs of your proposed pro;ect as stated in your letter, dated March 1,
2009.

Hydrant Location: 135 ft west of property on Walnut Street
Hydrant Number: POD-HYD00428
Static Pressure: 65 PSI
Residual Pressure:  Not measured
Flow: 1162 GPM
Last Tested: 10/25/1994

With regard to your fire protection needs, please notify your plumber of these results so that they
can design your system to best fit the noted conditions. Also, please contact your local fire
department to determine if the fire service capacity is sufficient for their needs.

If the District can be of further assistance in this matter, please let us know.

Sincerely,
Portland Water District

P rava

Rico Spugnardi, P.E.
Business Development Engineer
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